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I oppose HB 4026. Voter access in the State of Oregon is not the problem, unless 

you do not have an address. Voter accuracy however, does appear to be a problem. 

There are no regularly scheduled removals for death, moving, and other situations 

that might take a voter out of the mix. I believe that it was offered to the State of 

Oregon about 4-5 years ago, to be given, by the Federal Government, the access to 

assess accuracy, which was declined by the Governor.  


